
 

NEWS FROM JCP&L - Spring Transmission Aerial Patrols 

Haverfield Co will be conducting JCP&L’s Spring Transmission Aerial Patrols. These 
inspections are scheduled to begin on Monday May 4th and will take approximately two 
weeks to complete, weather permitting. 

A helicopter will be flying slowly (20-30 mph) along the lines, and may hover at any 
time for a closer inspection. The helicopter for these patrols is a black MD500 with red 
letters and a registration number N8330P located on the tail. 

The pilot will be in communication with any local airports when in their airspace.  

For more information, you may contact JCP&L’s Customer Service at: 

1-800-662-3115 

Or visit their Website at: 

www.firstenergycorp.com    

 

http://www.firstenergycorp.com/

